
SALVATION ARMY RED KETTLE 
At 

PERFORMANCE HARLEY DAVIDSON 
 

Performance Harley Davidson and the Syracuse HOG chapter are once again sponsoring a 
Salvation Army Red Kettle on Saturday, December 13, 2014 and Saturday December 20, 2014.   
These are two of the busiest days for PHD.  Their Open House is on the 13th and they expect a 
big crowd.  The 20th is always a big shopping day for the store.  
       
The kettle will be at the dealership from 9:00AM until 4:00PM both days.  I am looking for 
Syracuse HOG members to be bell ringers for the kettle on these two days.  I need one or two 
people for each shift.    
Shifts are for one hour (unless your wish to stay longer).   
                10:00 - 11:00 

                11:00 - 12:00 

                12:00 -   1:00 

                1:00   -   2:00 

                2:00   -   3:00 

Most of the shifts on the 13th are covered and I still need people for the 20th.  Several 
individuals are working shifts alone, so let me know and I can match you up with someone.  
   
I will be covering the 9:00-10:00 shift so I can get things set up, but can always use some extra 
help.  I will be available all day for any problems that may arise and to cover for any shift  that is 
not filled.  I will also be doing the 3:00-4:00 shift so I can close things down each day.  
 

If you cannot do a full shift, any time you can spend "ringing the bell for the Army" will be 
greatly appreciated.   
 
Please dress appropriately for the weather as the kettle may be outside or in the foyer and it 
can get chilly if it is a cold day.    
  
Please contact Karen Whedon through any of the following media: 
                Syracuse HOG website at communityservice@syracusehog.com 

                E-Mail at snooper101@msn.com 

                Phone    315-963-1941 and leave a message. 
                                315-720-4611   "              " 

  
Thank you for supporting this worthy cause and hope to see you on the 13th and/or the 20th.   
Karen Whedon 

Community Services 
 

mailto:communityservice@syracusehog.com

